
 

Global color authority Pantone announced that it determines the color of 

the new year, as it does every year, and said it is 'Very Perry'. 

As we approach the end of 2021, Pantone, known as the color authority, 

announced the color of 2022. Pantone choose the color she gave her Very 

Peri ace for the year 2022. The US-based company chose the color it 

produced from scratch, not the existing colors. 

According to the Pantone Institute, this blue color with a purple-red tint 

became the main color in 2022. 

We are meeting at Istanbul Yarn Fair on 24-26 February 2022 for more very 

fairy color yarns. 

 

Visitor Invitation: https://davetiye.tuyap.online/indexEn.php?Fid=2982  
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